
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to be able to confirm that we will be re-opening the school fully to all pupils on 
Monday 8th March in line with the Government announcement yesterday. 

Please rest assured that all of the previous health and safety routines and regulations are still in place.  

Please see below a reminder of the staggered start and collection times.  

 

As before, if you are able, we ask that adults wear face coverings and only one adult accompanies your 
child at a time. To reduce the risk of transmission, please only bring essential items to school. This 
includes a coat, gloves and hats if needed, book bag, lunch box if needed, PE Kit and a named water 
bottle. We expect pupils to wear their school uniform but please contact us if there are any issues with 
this request. 

School lunches will be provided to those who wish to order them via the online meals selector system. To 
receive a school lunch for the week commencing Monday 8th March, orders must be placed by Sunday 
28th February. 

The breakfast and afterschool club will be available but there will be reduced availability so please 
ensure you book and reserve your place 48hrs in advance on www.SCOpay.com. 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk
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We are really looking forward to welcoming you all back and we cannot wait to be together again. 

If you need to contact school regarding anything urgent, please email office@stanfordschool.co.uk. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs L Hackfath 
Headteacher 
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